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COVID-19 Vaccinations 
for Your Patients 
The Waterbury Health Department is here 
to help you to care for your patients.  We 
provide FREE walk-in vaccination services 
at two convenient locations across Water-
bury. 

 
Home-Based Vaccinations available by 
calling the Waterbury Health Department 
at 203-573-6679, Monday-Friday, 8:30am 
to 4:30 pm, no insurance needed. 
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Childhood Immunization 
Clinic 
As our Childhood Immunization Clinic 
comes to an end, we are happy to re-
port that it was a great success! We 
have administered 794 vaccinations to 
a total of 237 children. 

National Lead Poison-
ing Prevention Week 
is October 24-30 
Do you have a pediatric patient with an ele-
vated blood lead level? Lead exposure is 
dangerous to human health, and especially 
dangerous for children. Please refer par-
ents/caregivers to pediatric patients to the 
Waterbury Health Department Lead & 
Healthy Homes Program. They can beauti-
fully transform the home into a lead-safe 
environment for the patient’s family. Please 
have them call the Lead & Healthy Homes 
Division at 203-574-6786 to find out if you 
qualify, or visit  

 


